Mollie Messenger <molile. messenger@delawareriversolar.com>

. Fwd: LRB-2024-00753 (Delaware River Solar - North Triphammer Rd)
1 message

Usman Chaudhry <uchaudhry@pwgrosser.com> Wed, Aug 14, 2024 at 6:35 PM
To: Mollie Messenger <mollie.messenger@delawareriversolar.com>

Get Outlook for iO3

From: Stephen Gross <sgross@pwgrosser.coms
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 3:12:59 PM

To: Usman Chaudhry <uchaudhry@pwgrosser.com
Subject: Fwd: LRB-2024-00753 (Delaware River Solar - North Triphammer Rd)

FYi

Get Cutlook for Android

From: Lathrop, june M CIV USARMY CELRB (USA) <June .M Lathrop@usace.army.mil>
Sent: Wednesday, August 7, 2024 2:24:39 PM

To: Stephen Gross <8gross@pwgrosssr.coms

Cc: Uitviugt, Michael P CIV USARMY CELRB (USA) <Michae! P Uitvlugl@usace.army.mil>

Subject: LRB-2024-00753 (Delaware River Solar - North Triphammer Rd}

Your NPR reguest has been received by the Buffalo District Regulatory Branch and assigned the Department of the Army
File LRB number noted in the subject line above. Please include this number in future correspondence regarding this fite.
Your Project Manager is Mike Uitvlugt michasl.p uitviugi@usace.army.mil (315) 255-8090 X 8072, who will contact you if
more information is needed. Please direct any further inquiries regarding this project to the project manager.

Applications/Requests are reviewed in the order in which they are received. Buffalo District is currently experiencing a
large backlog due to a high number of incoming applications and recent regulation changes. Our Regulatory staff are
working diligently to process applications as quickly as possible.

Respectfully,

June Lathrop

Legal Instruments Examiner

US Army Corps of Engineers, Buffalo District Regulatory
Auburn Field Office

74143 County Houss Road

Auburn, NY 13021

315-255-8090 x 8073

june.m.athrep@usace.army.mil

Piease note: Our Buffaio Office is located at 478 Main Sf, Buffalo, NY 14202



